
Potential Employee 
New Bloomfield R-III School District 

 
 

The New Bloomfield R-III School District is an equal opportunity employer.  All applicants for 
district employment are considered without regard to age, race, color, religion, sex, national 
origin or disability. If you have a disability or handicap that may require accommodations for 
you to participate in our application process (including filling out forms, interviewing or any 
other pre-employment procedure or requirement), please make us aware of any 
accommodations you feel necessary to assist you with the process.  If you have any inquiries, 
complaints or concerns about any pre-employment procedure or requirement, including 
completing the application, or about the District policy on non-discrimination, you may contact 
Mr. David Tramel, Superintendent at (573)491-3700. 
 
You will find applications for employment on this web site that may be downloaded, 
completed, and sent to central office at 307 Redwood Drive, New Bloomfield, MO 65063 
 

• Certified application is for any certificated position, including substitute teachers. 
• Non-certified application is for all district positions not requiring special certification. 

 
An FBI fingerprint clearance and FCSR (Family Care Safety Registry) clearance is required for all 
new staff.  Information may be obtained in central office to make an appointment and re-
imbursement of charges if applicable by Board Policy. 
 


